
From: Witek Gierulski
To: Jenny Biem; Jodie Hierlmeier
Subject: GoA Submissions re Lower Athabasca Regional Plan (ACFN)
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2014 5:05:41 PM
Attachments: ACFN.pdf

Hello!
 
Attached please find an electronic scanned copy of the GoA’s submissions in response to the LARP
 review request. The print copy with supporting documents has been couriered to each of your
 offices today and should arrive in the next 1-2 days, if it has not arrived already.
 
Regards,
 
Witek Gierulski
Barrister and Solicitor
Aboriginal Law Team
Alberta Justice
10th Floor, City Centre Place (recently renamed to Oxford Tower)
10025-102 A Ave
Edmonton, AB
T5J 2Z2
(780) 644-2605
Witek.Gierulski@gov.ab.ca
 
This message with all attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and subject to applicable LEGAL PRIVILEGE. If
 you receive it in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail, delete the original and your reply,
 and destroy any copy or print-out. 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of
 the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error
 please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is
 intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not
 disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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